
 

“The month of May is the gateway to summer.” - Jean Hersey

Your involvement in the Random Acts of Flowers community is greatly valued.
​We are thankful for your support, dedication, and kindness.

Please Join Us!
For a community event.

Saturday, May 25th - 12:00-3:00

Blue Ridge Beer Garden -
​402 South Church Street

Hendersonville

10% of profits will help RAF-AVL.
Stop by to learn about our wonderful

organization, what we do and how you
can get involved.

See you there

Check out @RAF-AVL
.
Navigate to the EVENT tab to
discover a list of upcoming RAF-
AVL community events.

Delve into the VOLUNTEER tab
and uncover future volunteer
opportunities including picking up
beautiful flowers, assembling
stunning bouquets, assisting at
events or delivering heartwarming
bouquets.

Your support is invaluable, and we
are truly grateful for your
involvement!

We deliver Happiness, one bouquet at a time.

May has been blooming with activity with almost 300 bouquet deliveries to our
community including:

Advent Hospital 
Asheville Specialty Hosp.

https://www.blueridgebeergarden.com/
https://www.blueridgebeergarden.com/
https://www.blueridgebeergarden.com/
https://rafasheville.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=charityproud&nav=1576e625-b540-43ef-96ba-f36543d9cf0e


Aston Health & Rehab
Brian Center
Elevate Nursing and Rehab
Emerald Ridge
Fletcher Park Inn
Pardee Hospital
Pisgah Manor-skilled
Stone Creek Rehab
The Greens at Weaverville

If you have an organization that would enjoy a delivery, please contact
info@rafasheville.org

May's Bouquet Day was a success!

THANK YOU to all our wonderful volunteers.

A huge shout out to Courtney at AmeriHealth
Cartias for the continued use of the space.
For more information visit: AmeriHealth
Caritas North Carolina

Thank you to Kaye from Asheville Rooftop Bar
Tours for the use of your van to make
deliveries. To check out this fun event, visit:
Asheville Rooftop Bar Tours

April Showers bring May flowers
Vase Drive

Special appreciation goes to Stephanie
Stroupe and Weaverville Primary School
for their collection of over 250 vases for
RAF-AVL. The students crafted flowers

to decorate their school.

Bloom, Grow,
Give

Help us Grow and Bloom so we can give back to our WNC community. 
Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. 

 

https://www.amerihealthcaritasnc.com/
https://www.ashevillerooftopbartours.com/
https://rafasheville.org/


Please take a moment and like, share our Facebook and Instagram pages. Each week
we post fun facts, upcoming events and volunteer opportunities.

  

At Random Acts of Flowers-AVL, we are on a mission to spread joy and happiness through the
simple gesture of delivering bouquets.

We invite you to join us in our noble cause by sharing Random Acts of Flowers with those who
have a heart for volunteering.

Volunteering with us is an incredibly rewarding experience!

Your support and dedication mean the world to us, and we are truly grateful for everything you
do. Together, we can make a difference and bring smiles to countless faces.

Thank you for being a vital part of our community!
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